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STATEMENT FROM VIKINGS OWNER ZYGI WILF 

 
“Today, the Metropolitan Sports Facilities Commission took a critical first step toward a long-
term stadium solution for the Vikings, our fans and the state of Minnesota. The commission’s 
report answers key questions and provides a vision of what’s possible on the Metrodome site 
and the development of the Downtown East area of Minneapolis.  We applaud the efforts of the 
MSFC and are anxious to move the discussion forward with state and local leaders.”  
 
 

 
 


